
           

Public Hearing was held on 
December 26 2019 at 5:45 PM at

                                                                                                the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending:     Councilman LaClair, Councilman Dittus, Councilman Boms

Also Present: 8 members of the public 

The purpose of  the public hearing was to present the  final franchise agreement for the 
Spectrum.
Supervisor Perry opened the public hearing  at 5:45

The finalized Spectrum franchise  agreement was posted on the town website and available in the
clerks office for the public to look over.
 
The Town Board and the public had  no comments.

.Motion to close the Public Hearing was offered by Supervisor Perry and seconded by 
Councilman LaClair.

________________________

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


